
City of Worthington Hills
P.O. Box 22586, Louisville, KY 40252

Mail: info@cityofworthingtonhillsky.gov
Website: www.cityofworthingtonhillsky.gov

Date:  March 17, 2020

The March City of Worthington Hills Monthly Meeting was cancelled on advice from Governor Beshear due to the 
Coronovirus.  The March 2020 Expense Review and the unapproved February 2020 Meeting Minutes were provided to 
the Mayor and Commissioners; and were posted on COWH for residents to review.  Mayor Stonum advised Treasurer 
Dan Small to pay all items submitted and listed on our March 2020 Expense Review. 

The Commissioners provided their monthly reports as usual.  

Mayor Stonum noted that If any pressing issue(s) arises before our April 21st City Meting, we'll deal with it(them) in the 
appropriate manner.
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